Sent: 28 November 201 g

To: Diver, John <John.Diver@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: 11 Mansion Gardens, London, NW3 7NG - AoD application (2017/5514/P)

Dear John,yes that is the intention.
Thanks,
Mariona.

MARIONA SOLER | BA Int. Arch. PARTNER
MARIONA@ECOS.NETWORK

LONDON UNITED KINGDOM
WWW.ECOS.NETWORK

ECOS NETWORK

ARCHITECTURE & INTERIOR DESIGN

On 28 Nov 2017, at 18:46, Diver, John <John.Diver@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

Hi Mariona,

Final request: would your client be willing to stain the exterior of the fencing with a
colour to match the rest of the fencing in the estate rather than terracotta colour
currently applied? This would only be necessary for the exterior of the fence facing

into the estate. If so could you please confirm?

Regards,

John Diver
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 02079746368




